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Distance Learning Committee (DLC) 

Report to Academic Senate 

February 24, 2022 

 

California Virtual Campus (CVC) Update 
Teaching College Update 

 Mt SAC is now a Teaching College! The Student Exchange is a system by which students at 
participating colleges can take online courses at another college without going through a 
separate enrollment process. 

o A student must be enrolled in a Home College to participate. 
o Courses at Teaching Colleges are available for cross-enrollment.  
o The Teaching College gets credit for the enrollment; the Home College gets credit for the 

certificate or degree. 

Number of Home Colleges: 65;  Number of Teaching Colleges: 15   

Maximum cross-enrollments per semester per student: 2 
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SPOT Updates 
Please contact Catherine McKee, Assistant Distance Learning Coordinator, for more information.  
cmckee@mtsac.edu.  
 

 
 
SPOT Equivalency Process (approved by Academic Senate in December 2021) will roll out in March.   
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Distance Learning Amendment Forms 
 
DLC approved about 240 DL Forms since May 1, 2021.    
 
A revised DL Amendment form will be coming to Academic Senate soon.  DLC proposed that Mt. SAC 
revert to the Smartsheet-only method of submitting DL Amendment forms.  The current WebCMS 
process is creating confusion. 
 
 

POCR Update 
 
The Peer Online Course Review (POCR) team presented POD sessions on the CVC rubric on six 
consecutive Fridays during January and February.  These sessions will be converted to self-paced course 
options.  They fulfill SPOT recertification requirements. 
 
Since September 2021, the POCR team has aligned six courses.  Another 27 courses are in some stage of 
review.  If you are interested in aligning your fully online, asynchronous course, contact Carol Impara at 
cimpara@mtsac.edu. 
 
 

SPOT Recertification 
 
15 of 37 SPOT-certified faculty have achieved SPOT recertification before their July 31, 2022 due date.  
Please check out the SPOT Recertification webpage for more information. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Carol Impara 
Distance Learning Faculty Coordinator 
POCR Lead 
cimpara@mtsac.edu 
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